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In 2001, Chris Hart was up to his ears in the corporate grind, working quality control for a printing supply company. He made a good salary, bought expensive suits and was a frequent flier to cities all over the United States. Then 9-11 hit, the War on Terror began, and everything changed. Images of his grandmother working in a war office during World War II gathered like clouds in his head. She was 19 when she learned her 23-year-old husband had been killed in action. Her boss told her to go home and take two weeks off. She showed up the next day.

“What are you doing here?” he asked.“This is where my husband would want me to be,” was her answer.

It was discouraging.“Some town officials and business owners laid bets I wouldn’t make it through the summer of 2005,” he recalled. “It made me feel full of steroids. I was like a 300-pound wrecking ball looking for another brick wall to smash down. It just made me work harder and harder But others, like developer Kevin Craffey and Brennan’s Smoke Shop, donated to the cause. Hart had run out of cash, lost 35 pounds, his teeth were falling out from malnutrition and he was living in the van. Brennan’s owners gave him money and insisted he spend it on a meal; Craffey handed him a check. Meanwhile, Hart’s landlord discovered he was sleeping in the van and told him to sleep in his office while he was waiting for state funding. And Hart knew he had a few Plymoutheans in his corner.

Rep. Tom Calter, D-Kingston, and Senate President Therese Murray, D-Plymouth, turned the tide.“Tom Calter met me on Thanksgiving Day to hear what I wanted to do,” Hart said. “Terry Murray is solely responsible for me being funded. I’d be dead without her and Tom Calter.”

Today, Hart has difficulty reliving his tough beginnings. Known for his ready smile, his upbeat, positive outlook and rapid-fire jokes, he admitted that he tries not to think about those harsh years. He gained 20 of the 35 pounds back, he said, but that hungry year took its toll on his body. It was a sacrifice, he acknowledged, but nothing compared to the sacrifice American soldiers make every day. Nathan Hale now offers readjustment counseling, combat counseling and a food pantry for veterans in addition to free transportation services. Art therapy and yoga were recently added.
In addition to the Plymouth location, Nathan Hale has an outpost at 25 Wareham St. in Middleboro. And more and more local 

businesses have gathered in support of Nathan Hale. Marty’s GMC donated a van to the cause, and Hart is now one of the most respected philanthropists in town.

“We’re looking at state owned property on Obery  Street to build a $2.2 million therapeutic wellness recovery center for amputees and traumatic brain injuries with all services provided for free,” Hart said. “Nathan Hale is fundraising for it. It would be one-stop shopping for veterans and we’d be the epicenter.”The wellness center would include every imaginable veterans service as well, he added, from counseling to art therapy. A $2 million veterans wellness center may sound like another brick wall for Hart, but this human wrecking ball is unphased by the scope of the project.“I think we’ll be able to do it,” he said, smiling broadly. “I’ve made it through three brick walls already. I ran into all kinds of obstacles in this town for the first five years and I had to go around them.”

It’s been a long haul, but it was worth the trial for Hart, whose veterans service center delivered 65 service units in 2006, 650 in 2007 and 5,700 units of service just this year, including counseling, food pantry, transportation and participation in art therapy programs. Every month, 150 veterans and their family members rely on the Nathan Hale food pantry.






The Nathan Hale Veterans
 Outreach Centers of Plymouth and Middleboro
OUR TROOPS ROCK!

A TRIBUTE TO 9-11
THIRD ANNUAL CONCERT
10th Anniversary of 9-11
WHEN: Sunday -September 11, 2011
                         WHERE: Nelson Street Park, Nelson St.





JOIN US FOR A CANDLELIGHT TRIBUTE AT 9:11PM

www.thenathanhaleveteransoutreachcenterplymouthma
�





6 Main Street Extension                Plymouth, MA 02360                                 508-747-2003
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NATHAN HALE VETERANS OUTREACH CENTERS   











� HYPERLINK "http://www.wickedlocal.com/plymouth/features/x381615092/THE-NATHAN-HALE-FOUNDATION-Veterans-Outreach-Center-moves?photo=0" ���








25 Wareham Street            Middleboro, MA 02349 508-923-0900





President and Founder of the Nathan Hale Veterans Outreach Centers Interviews With Emily Clark 








Hart had tried to enlist when he was 18, but he couldn’t pass the physical due to a heart condition. There had to be another way.  


While he couldn’t serve and be a veteran, himself, he realized he could serve veterans at home. Hart learned that not a single veterans outreach center graced the area. It was time to change that.


Hart quit his job to open the South Shore’s first veterans outreach center. He blew through his retirement supporting himself while he researched how to do it. He spent months pouring over books in the Kingston Public Library. He used his van to provide struggling veterans with free rides to their VA hospital appointments, when he wasn’t asking politicians and officials for help and getting the word out. He spent every penny of his savings for office space so veterans had somewhere to go for help. He hoped creating the center wouldn’t be too hard a task. Who would argue the need? Plenty of people. Some downtown merchants objected to the idea of the veterans center, citing insulting stereotypes of homeless vets clogging Plymouth streets, Hart said.








By Emily Clark - Wicked Local





“An American spirit is something that enters you and it just makes you keep moving,” Hart said. “I did it for my country. I did it for my grandmother, for my grandfather, for my grandson.”








Nathan Hale Veterans Outreach Centers and the United States Olympic Committee Meet
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The Nathan Hale Veterans Outreach Centers is proud to announce their partnership with the U.S Paralympic Committee. The committee offers a range of opportunities for Veterans and their families to become more active by participating in sports activities.


The program includes local, regional, national and international sport and physical activity opportunities for individuals with physical and visual disabilities. Veterans are introduces to adaptive sport techniques. Opportunities and opportunities though clinics and camps are available to Veterans with no experience needed. The committee encourages everyone to “get out and have fun.” 





Paralympic Sports in New England and the Massachusetts Department of Veterans' Services recently met with The Nathan Hale Veteran Outreach Centers in Plymouth, Massachusetts to discuss a partnership that will bring a holistic approach to rehabilitation for Veterans and their families. 








Over 21 million Americans are physically disabled, a number that includes thousands of military personnel who have been severely wounded while on active duty in Iraq and Afghanistan. Paralympic sports camps address a growing community need.


The goal of the USOC Paralympics Military Program is to help promote participation in local sport programs and events for those with physical and visual disabilities in New England - including and especially our wounded veterans. 


The U.S. Olympic Committee (USOC) Paralympic Military Program provides post-rehabilitation support and mentoring to American servicemen and women who've sustained physical injuries such as traumatic brain injury, spinal cord injury, amputation, visual impairment/blindness and stroke. 
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BRING THE FAMILY!





KRUSH
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Nelson Park                                   Nelson Street                                Plymouth, MA





BOSTON     AND                  BOSCO





SEPTEMBER 11, 2011


3:00pm - 9:11pm





TRAX








www.thenathanhaleveteransoutreachcenterplymouthma.com

